
  

Ministry of Transport, Traffic and Technical Services 

HM Government of Gibraltar  •  Joshua Hassan House, Secretary’s Lane  •  Gibraltar GX11 1AA 

t +350 20059801 / 20059802    f +350 20076223    e mttt@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 25/2016 

 

Date: 18th January 2016 

 

 

The ‘General’ Returns to Service 
 

The Gibraltar Port Authority (GPA) is pleased to announce the return to service of its port launch, 

GENERAL ELLIOT II after an extensive refit undertaken by MH Bland.   

The CEO and Captain of the Port, Commodore Sanguinetti, commented that: ‘This represents a 

significant enhancement in our ability to patrol our busy waters, discharging our responsibilities in 

safety of navigation, search and rescue, environmental protection and supporting other 

government departments and agencies’.   

Minister for the Port, the Hon Paul Balban, said: ‘This project reinforces this Government’s 

commitment to our thriving port, a key pillar of Gibraltar’s economy, and highlights the strength of 

the GPA’s relationship and partnership with the wider port community’.       


